
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No.27 Date- 12/12/14

To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Parent Space – New RBS Website

Dear Parents,

This is to bring to your notice that we have created a new independent website for Redbricks

School. The domain address is: www.redbricks-school.org. You are thus requested to now login to

the Parent Space from the new website. The Parent Space of Redbricks Education website will be

shortly discontinued. Please let the counselor know if you are having any issues with logging in on

the new website.

Note:- The User ID and the Password remains the same for all the children.

With warm regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh

The Principal

Redbricks Primary School



CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2014-15/No.27 Date- 12/12/14

To: All Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Parent Space – New RBS Website

Dear Parents,

This is to bring to your notice that we have created a new independent website for Redbricks

School. The domain address is: www.redbricks-school.org. You are thus requested to now login to

the Parent Space from the new website. The Parent Space of Redbricks Education website will be

shortly discontinued. Please let the counselor know if you are having any issues with logging in on

the new website.

Note:- The User ID and the Password remains the same for all the children.

With warm regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra

The Principal

Redbricks School


